Provider Alert:  4/19/10


Hello,  

Chris Forshee from ValueOptions of Kansas will be sending an encrypted e-mail on Friday, April 23, 2010 to request chart documentation for services paid from 1/1/10 - 3/31/10.  The purpose of this request is to verify that the documentation in the clinical record matches the amount paid to a provider for a particular service.  As mentioned in an earlier email, ValueOptions is conducting chart reviews twice a year. The request you will receive this week is for the second review for fiscal year 2010. You will have one month to make copies and submit them to ValueOptions. Please make sure to send copies of all documentation for the services requested to the attention of Chris Forshee via fax, encrypted email, or US mail. Contact information is listed below.

The results from the first record review conducted earlier this year will also be attached for your review.

 

Contact information:

 

Project Lead

Chris Forshee

ValueOptions of Kansas

Kansan Tower

100 SE 9th Street, Suite 501

Topeka, KS 66612

785-338-9009 (office phone)

785-338-9020 (office fax)

Chris.Forshee@ValueOptions.com
Alternate Contact

Sheree Marzka

785-338-9008 (office phone)

Sheree.Marzka@ValueOptions.com
